

Next Membership Meeting — Tuesday, July 11th

Inside This Issue

July Membership Meeting	1
	!
Charit Creek Weekend	1
Percy Priest Lake Party	2
August Membership Meeting	2
Club Information and Contacts	3

Trip Presentations and Signups

It's everyone's favorite membership meeting of the year! We'll announce our slate of trips for the 2017-2018 ski season, present the details and start taking sign-ups. We have four trips this season, two trip leaders returning from last season, a past trip leader returning and a brand new trip leader this year. We also hope to have electronic sign-ups for the first time with the possibility of paying by credit card (for a fee) if you wish. Bring your check book, a check for your membership fee and if paying by check, one check for each trip you want to take.

Cabana

Hillsboro Village Happy Hour: 5-6 PM Trip Presentations: 6:15 PM





The club will provide some appetizers but drinks and dinner are on your own. If you want to stay for dinner, it's recommended you make reservations ahead of time.

Saturday, October 7 — Charit Creek Weekend

Charit Creek is back!!! Let's all take a little fall trip to a favorite destination. Spaces are already selling, so please get in touch with Mary soon if you'd like to attend as well. It's an overnight horseback/hiking/hostel excursion.

We'll meet to carpool early on October 7th and head to East TN where we'll hop on horseback at Southeast Pack Trips. Cost for this even is \$100 plus tip, cash (and tips) are appreciated and will be due at the time we jump off horseback.

From there we'll travel just a few minutes more to a hike-in hostel at Charit Creek. The hike-in is approximately 1 mile, with a few stairs. Not gonna lie, the hike out the next morning feels more like 2 miles.

There's plenty of additional hiking to be done if anyone's up for it. Or feel free to hang by the fire with refreshments Dinner is included in the hostel price, which is TBD based on the number of guests.

So about that....Mary must have a commitment back by June 30th so that we can secure the spots needed. There are currently 6 people committed. Add-ons will be available to anyone who will make their own reservations up to the day we travel.

Come join us! This is an absolute blast of a setting.

Trip leader: Mary Buckner - tnmaryb@gmail.com - 615.289.9262



Page 2 Lift Lines

Saturday, August 12 — Percy Priest Lake Party

Join the Nashville Ski Club for a day on Percy Priest Lake. The club has rented a 36' pontoon from Elm Hill Marina (map) for the day and would love for you to join us.

We'll leave the dock at 11AM sharp and return by 5:30PM. We will grill out on the boat for lunch, so please bring a dish to pass and we will provide the meat. Water and soft drinks provided as well.

This is a brand new 36' pontoon with an upper deck, two slides and a restroom.

If you can't come until later or need to leave earlier, let us know and we can try to arrange for shuttles to and from the marina.

We have spots for 20 people and the cost is \$35 for members and \$40 for guests, which includes hot dogs/ hamburgers, water/soft drinks, and some snacks. If you have your own boat, you can join us for lunch for \$10, or just meet up if you're not eating.

PARKING: There is a guest lot at the marina for all visitors. You will need to park there and then walk down to the marina.

Cancellation for weather will be determined by 9 AM day of the event.

what Happens on the Pontoon, STAYS on the Pontoon!

Please contact Gary Woolfolk to reserve your spot. This is a popular event, so reserve ASAP ~ your check reserves your spot!

Gary Woolfolk - garyw1@bellsouth.net - 615.834.2243

Make checks out the "Nashville Ski Club" and mail to Gary at: 1601 Edmonson Circle Nashville, TN 37211

August Membership Meeting

We'll be back at <u>Cabana</u> in Hillsboro Village for the August membership meeting on Tuesday, August 1st. If you didn't sign up for a trip in July — and if space is still available — we'll be happy to assist with getting you signed up for one of our trips in August. Even if you have already signed up, come and bring a friend and get them excited about ski season as well.

Cabana Hillsboro Village Happy Hour: 5-6 PM Trip Presentations: 6:15 PM





Lift Lines Page 3

Board of Directors Officers

President Joe Moreau joemoreau23@aol.com

Vice President Stephanie Fields stephaniefieldsva@yahoo.com

Executive Secretary <vacant>

Treasurer Joann Brundage joann@jbrundage.com

Board Members and Committee Chairs

Marika Avery **Board Member** Tom Bailey **Board Member** Dan Cleary Board Member Kristi Cleary Board Member Monica Davis Board Member

Tom Gormley Board Member, Trip Committee Chair

Patty Meeks Board Member Sara Tamas-Shamblin Gary Woolfolk **Board Member**

Board Member, Racing Coord, Crescent Rep

Bill Bass Trip Chair Emeritus **Beverly Sullivan** Facebook

Lea Brosky Webmaster, Newsletter & Twitter

13marika@comcast.net powdertom@comcast.net dcleary1@comcast.net ekcleary@comcast.net monica-davis@comcast.net gormley@comcast.net pattygroom8@hotmail.com saratamasdvm@gmail.com garyw1@bellsouth.net bass771@gmail.com bevsz13@bellsouth.net leab901@gmail.com

Sign Up for Our Weekly Social Email

Simply send an email to nashville-ski+subscribe@googlegroups.com and you're in! Unsubscribe instructions will be at the bottom of each mail you receive from us. If you're having difficulties, contact Stephanie Fields or Lea Brosky at the email addresses above.

Visit us on the web at http://www.NashvilleSkiClub.org

Find us on Facebook



Follow us on Twitter



@NashvilleSki

Is your membership information correct?

If you change your email or mailing address, be sure to let us know.

> Nashville Ski Club. Inc. ATTN: Membership P.O. Box 291592 Nashville, TN 37229-1592

info@NashvilleSkiClub.org

Membership and Club Information

The Nashville Ski Club, Inc. (NSC) is a non-profit membership organization promoting snow skiing and snowboarding in the Middle Tennessee area. All trips and events are run by volunteers. Membership is on an annual basis from August 1 to July 31. The cost for new members is \$35 single, and \$55 family memberships and is non-refundable. The NSC is a member of the Crescent Ski Council (CSC), an association of ski clubs located in the southeastern United States. All CSC privileges are extended to NSC members. LIFT LINES is the official newsletter of the Nashville Ski Club, Inc., and is published monthly. Nashville Ski Club, Inc., P.O. Box 291592, Nashville, Tennessee, 37229-1592